
 
 
 
 
 
June 4, 2014 
 
Michael Mattick 
Oregon Water Resources Department 
125 East 8th Avenue 
Eugene, OR 97401-2926 
 
Reference: S-53608 
 
Dear Mr. Mattick, 
 
                  
 The Oregon Department of Fish & Wildlife (ODFW) was requested to comment on the 
fish screening requirement on Oregon Water Resources Department (OWRD) water right permit 
# S-53608. ODFW has records that under this water right permit, Point of Diversion (POD) # 4 
and Point of Diversion #6 has fish screens that meet ODFW criteria. The fish screen on POD #4 
meets ODFW fish screening criteria up to 500 GPM and POD #6 meets criteria up to 1,000 
GPM.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Pete Baki (503) 947-6217. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
 
Pete Baki 
Statewide Fish Screening Coordinator 
 
Cc:  
Marty Olson - ODFW 
Matt Crocker - Water user 
Steve Bruce – Skookum Water Associates 
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